Document 2

From:
To:
ony.fisher@justice.govt.nz;
Subject: Section 8I Report - July 1 2021 - June 30 2022
Date: Friday, 16 September 2022 2:45:00 pm

Kia ora koutou,

My name is Maddy Lambert, and | will be working with you this year to collate your responses
for the Section 8l Report (reporting period of July 1 2021 — June 30 2022).

This email is to give you a heads up that | expect to contact you for your agency updates in the
next two weeks, and that once contacted, there is a three-week period for responses to be
returned.

Here is the link to the previous Section 8l Report (1 July 2020 — 30 June 2021) if you are
unfamiliar with the report: https://www.tpk.govt.nz/en/o-matou-mohiotanga/crownmaori-

Please note, no updates need to be given until | send the template in'the coming weeks.

I look forward to working with you all — please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions, and please let me know if there are any additional emails to add from your agency.
Have a great weekend.

Nga mihi,

Maddy





